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Register of Deeds Kelley Monahan and her team would like to invite all people of Grafton 
County to an open house. We have been working for years on a number of projects designed to 
enhance and further protect the very valuable historic records that are stored here in the 
Administration Building of the County complex in North Haverhill. I will be seeking the support 
of the public as I move ahead with a plan to turn the former research room into a home for the 
new Grafton County Historical Society.  

The vault has been undergoing a full rehabilitation and redesign to better protect the records and 
to accommodate the new home of the ARPA funded historic plan book restoration project.  

Guided tours will start at 7:00 AM and continue every two hours until the last tour at 5:00 PM.  

Cider and donuts will be served.   

For further information contact Kmonahan@graftoncountynh.gov or call 603-787-6921  

 

 


